
 

Freedom of Information Request 
 
 
Reference Number: EPUT.FOI.23.2817 
Date Received:  31st of January 2023  
 
 
Information Requested: 

1. Can I please get a copy of the chief executive Paul Scott's correspondence with the 
Chair of the Essex Mental Health inquiry in response to her open letter published 
earlier this month? 
Please see attached document 

 
 
Publication Scheme: 
 
As part of the Freedom of Information Act all public organisations are required to 
proactively publish certain classes of information on a Publication Scheme.  A 
publication scheme is a guide to the information that is held by the organisation.  
EPUT’s Publication Scheme is located on its Website at the following link 
https://eput.nhs.uk 
 
 

https://eput.nhs.uk/publication-category/financial-statements-budgets-and-variance-reports/

